
Events/Announcements for Week beginning 

January 26, 2019 

1) Mark your calendars for the Golden Group Sweetheart luncheon on 

Sunday, February 10th after the 10:00 am Mass.  All the young at heart 50 or 

older , are invited to join us to sit and be served  a delicious Valentine Sunday 

dinner.  

2) Today is Catholic Charities Appeal Sunday and it is our goal that every 

parishioner will participate to the best of their ability.  The basic pledge is $576 

per year and our parish goal is $17, 400.  Please return your signed pledge card.  If 

you are unable to give the basic pledge, please give what you can afford, as no 

amount is too big or too small.  The CCA supports more than 30 ministries within 

the Archdiocese of Mobile. 

3) New Parish Directory:  Please take note that we are putting together a new 

parish directory since it has been 5 years since our last directory.  Also, since we 

have a new Pastor this appears to be a great time to update.  We ask every family 

to please at least come and have your picture taken as a directory is a great 

source to help in learning names and faces.  Please read the information about 

the directory on page 2 of the Bulletin. 

4) All 9th and 10th grade students and their parents need to be watching the 

bulletin for the announcement about registration for the start of the next 

“Confirmation Class”.  There will be a registration night announced for February 

with classes to start in March of 2019. 

5) Volunteers are needed to help complete the deck and pergola on Saturday, 

February 2nd at 8:00 am. 

6) Known Birthdays:  26th:  Easton Baggett, 27th:  Stephanie Ray, 28th:  Dana 

Olsen, 30th:  James Graham,  1st:  Landon Teofilo, No Known Anniversaries:  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


